From: Chris Howse 
Sent: 04 May 2017 22:34
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Gavray Drive, Bicester (application 15/00837/OUT)

Dear Sir or Madam,

I wish to object strongly to the proposal to build 180 (or ANY) houses on Gavray Drive.

We do not need any more houses in Bicester, especially on Conservation Target Areas.

Bicester is supposed to be a Garden Town  -  how can you justify this if you allow developers to concrete over the few green spaces left?

Reports of hedge flailing by the developers' contractors (reducing rare butterfly egg counts) is criminal.

I know you have been burnt in court with these awful people before, but do not let their smug seedy lawyers win again.

Please refuse the planning application.

Name:    Mr Christopher Howse

Address: 69 lapwing Close, Bicester, Oxon OX26 6XR

